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Nursing Career Fair 

BLOOMINGTON, Ill.- Illinois Wesleyan University will host a Nursing Career Fair on 

Wednesday, Nov. 14 from 10:00 a.m. to 1 :00 p.m. The fair will be located in the Young Main 

Lounge, of the Memorial Center (104 University St., Bloomington). The event is free and open 

to nurses in the community. 

The Nursing Career Fair, which is co-sponsored by the IWU Hart Career Center and 

School of Nursing, will feature information on graduate schools and healthcare career options. 

Professionals in the field and graduated school recruiters will also be at the fair. A list of all 

participants is available at http://www.iwu.edu/ccenter. 

It is recommended that attendees bring resumes and dress in professional attire. 

For additional information, contact the IWU Hart Career Center at (309) 556-3071, or the 

School of Nursing at (309) 556-3051. 
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